
December 5, 2012

Jen Wijetunga
Chesapeake Bay Trust

60 West Street, Suite 405

Annapolis, MD 21401


Dear Ms. Wijetunga:

On behalf of Agritopia, I would like to offer our full support for the rain garden restoration project being proposed at Independence School Local 1.  As a group, we have already worked with students and several members of the faculty Green Team in order to achieve specific grounds related-projects. We anticipate being able to work with students in the future on the rain garden and multiple greening activities.
Agritopia is a co-operatively managed, not for profit, social entrepreneurship venture based out of our headquarters on Ash Street in the Hampden neighborhood of Baltimore. We are committed to connecting with local communities as a means to improve the neighborhood and provide sustainably grown, local food. Our goal is to be a resource for education as well as the creation of green jobs for talented individuals and internships for students within the community. We utilize sustainably designed architecture, alternative energy and permaculture practices to create efficient and sustainable food production systems.

In working with Independence, we are working to reach our vision of a greener Hampden through cooperation and shared resources.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 443-618-6621 or seth@baltimorefreefarm.org.

Sincerely,

Seth Wheeler

Director, Agritopia
3545 Belair Road    •    Baltimore, MD 21213    •    410.254.1577    •    www.bluewaterbaltimore.org

